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The North Tippah School District will be serving drive thru GRAB AND GO meals beginning 
Monday, March 23rd until further notice. ALL children 18 and under will eat FREE. Children 
DO NOT have to be a North Tippah School student. No ID is required. Per Federal regulations, 
children must be present to claim their meal. 
 
Meals will be distributed on Monday & Wednesday from 9:00am-11:00am via car 
rider and/or bus line at all North Tippah School sites. 
 
Children will not need to leave the vehicle. Food safety guidance will be distributed with each 
meal.  Each child will receive a breakfast and lunch at the time of pick up as follows: 
 
● Monday   2 Breakfast meals + 2 Lunch meals per child (for Monday & Tuesday) 
 
● Wednesday   3 Breakfast meals + 3 Lunch meals per child (for Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday) 
 
In efforts to prevent the spread of germs, money will not exchange hands so adult meals will not 
be sold. 
For more detailed information, questions, or concerns, contact the North Tippah School District 
Child Nutrition Department by phone at 662-223-4384 ext. 4 or via email to 
jay.mccoy@ntippah.k12.ms.us 
 
We will continue to monitor the situation and take guidance from the Mississippi State 
Department of Health (MSDH), US Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the 
Mississippi Department of Education (MDE). Locations and logistics are subject to change. 


